
Meals available to students  
While the Manitowoc Public School District is closed, 
we remain dedicated to providing free lunch to all 
students.  No forms or registration is required. 
Parents/guardians can pick up the meals without their 
children present.  

This bag lunch program is a meal pickup and we 
encourage families to practice social distancing and 

not congregate at the meal pickup locations. 

Lunches will be provided Monday through Friday from 11:30am – 1:00pm at the following sites:  

● Franklin Elementary School – 800 South 35th Street  

● Jefferson Elementary School – 1415 Division Street 

● Madison Elementary School – 701 N 4th Street 

● Monroe Elementary School – 2502 S 14th Street  

● Stangel School – 1002 E Cedar Ave 

Please rest assured the Chartwells Foodservice staff will continue to take all necessary precautions as 
they prepare and serve the meals.  

 

 

 
 

 

 


